
 

 

 

Date: 03/06/25 

Eid Party – Date Change & Payment Information 

 

We hope this message finds you well. 

 

As you may know, we had previously announced that our school Eid Party would take place on Tuesday 

10th June, the day after we return from the Eid break. However, due to the weather forecast predicting 

rain on that day, we have decided to postpone the party. 

 

We now expect to hold the Eid Party on Wednesday 11th June, as the weather is forecasted to be dry 

and more suitable for our planned outdoor activities. 

 

The Eid Party is a much-loved event in our school calendar, and we want to ensure the children enjoy it to 

the fullest, insha’Allah. 

 

To help us prepare, we are now beginning to collect contributions towards the party. The cost is £7.50 per 

child, which will go towards: 

 

• Food 

• Activities and games 

• A bouncy castle and other treats 

 

Please send your payment in with your child along with the slip below, by Monday 9th June at the latest. 

Jazakum Allahu khairan for your continued support. We look forward to celebrating a joyful Eid together! 

 

Wassalam, 

 
Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Eid Party Form 

(Please return by Monday 9th June) 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: __________________________ 

I consent for my child above to take part in Eid party food and activities and have enclosed the correct 

amount of money.  

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________ Date: __________________________ 

 


